Dear City Council Members,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am a PreK teacher at Hyde Park Elementary School.  I have reserved the Hyde Park Splash Pad for our graduation celebration on June 18, 2019.  Our families would appreciate it, if the City Council would waive the rental fee for our event.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Paula Spacone
Prekindergarten Teacher
Hyde Park Elementary School

